
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 22, 2023 
For Immediate Release - Notice of Vacancy  
 

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 

 President of the Board of Supervisors Dave Pine announced that 

applications are being accepted for appointment to the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory 

Committee.  There is currently one (1) vacancy representing the interests of Older 

Adults. To be eligible for this recruitment, applicants must be a resident of Supervisorial 

Districts 1, 2, 3 or 5 in San Mateo County. To determine your District, please visit 

https://www.smcgov.org/bos and type in your residential address in the “Find Your 

District” section of the page. 

This five-member committee advises the Board of Supervisors on funding, projects, 

programs and policies related to improving and increasing bicycling and walking 

transportation, primarily within the County’s unincorporated communities. The Committee 

establishes the time and place of its regular meetings, and meets at least 4 times a year, 

unless otherwise determined by a majority vote of the Committee. 

Deadline for receipt of applications is Friday, July 28, 2023 at 5 p.m. 

Applications can be submitted online at the County website: 

https://bnc.smcgov.org/vacancies. Applications can also be obtained from Sherry Golestan, 

Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 400 County Center, Redwood City, 

sgolestan@smcgov.org or (650) 363-4609.  

For information about this committee, contact Joel Slavit, Committee Liaison, at 

(650) 363-4745 or jslavit@smcgov.org.  For information about this release, contact Sherry 

Golestan, Deputy Clerk of the Board, at sgolestan@smcgov.org or (650) 363-4609. 

Michael P. Callagy 
County Executive Officer/ 
Clerk of the Board 
 
 
County Government Center 
400 County Center, 1st Floor 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
650-363-4123 T 
www.smcgov.org 

 


